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Dear Customer, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. 

 
Why are we writing 
We are writing to inform you about the introduction of a Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) that 
will apply to all shipments on the IPBC- US trade lane. This advisory comes as we observe 
shifts in the market dynamics. 
 
What are the details of the PSS 
Effective July 1st until July 14th, the PSS will be applied as follows: 
 
IPBC to/via WC: 
1. 20ft: USD 1,500/Container 
2. 20ft Reefer: USD 2,000/ Container 
3. 40ft and 40ft High Cube: USD 1,500/ Container 
4. 40ft Reefer and 40’ High Reefer: USD 2,000/ Container 
5. Less than container load: USD 30 W/M 
 
IPBC to via/EC and GULF: 
1. 20ft: USD 1,500/ Container 
2. 20ft Reefer: USD 2,000/ Container 
3. 40ft and 40ft High Cube: USD 1,500/ Container 
4. 40ft Reefer and 40’ High Reefer: USD 2,000/ Container 
5. Less than container load: USD 30 W/M 
 
It is important to note that these charges are temporary and are meant to cover additional 
costs that we incur during these upcoming weeks. 
We would like to thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Our dedicated team 
remains at your disposal for any further inquiries or clarification on this matter. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued business with DHL. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your local DHL Global Forwarding Sales or 
Customer Service representative.  
 
Kind regards  
DHL Global Forwarding 
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